
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

Maybe You Shouldn’t Go Away to College 

Going away to college is not for everyone. There are good reasons why a student might 

choose to live at home and attend a local school. Money, finding stability while changes are 

occurring, and accepting responsibility are three to consider. 

Money is likely to be most important. Not only is tuition more expensive, but extra 

money is needed for room and board. Whether room and board is a dorm or an apartment, the 

expense is great. 

Most students never stop to consider that the money that could be saved from room and 

board may be better spent in future years on graduate school, which is likely to be more 

important in their careers. 

Going to school is a time of many changes anyway, without adding the pressure of a new 

city or even a new state. Finding stability will be hard enough, without going from home to a 

dorm. Starting college could be an emotional time for some, and the security of their home and 

family might make everything easier. 

When students decide to go away to school, sometimes because their friends are going 

away, or maybe because the school is their parents’ alma mater, something that all need to decide 

is whether or not they can accept the responsibility of a completely new way of life. 

Everyone feels as if they are ready for total independence when they decide to go away to 

college, but is breaking away when they are just beginning to set their futures a good idea? 

Going away to school may be the right road for some, but those who feel that they are not 

ready might start looking to the future that is just around the corner. 


